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Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

Data Security Incident Due to Unauthorized Access to Overseas Subsidiary System 

 

We have confirmed that there was unauthorized access to overseas subsidiary systems, and we 

are aware that information and data alleged to have been acquired from overseas subsidiary 

system was published recently. 

 

We have engaged outside experts who are currently conducting investigations on the authenticity 

of such information and the details of the facts.  

 

We offer our sincerest apologies for any complications and concerns that this may bring to our 

potentially impacted customers and stakeholders. 

 

We have already confirmed the security and safety of the systems, and there is no indication that 

the unauthorized access continues.  

 

We are making our upmost effort to resolve the incident through coordination and cooperation with 

the relevant authorities. 


